€. 099

Hello

i wish to make a submission to the Boundary Commission regarding changes proposed reducing the
electoral areas to a max of 7 seats and a minimum of 5 seats

Offaly county council currently has 19 Councillors consisting of Tullamore with 7 ClIrs Birr with 6
Clirs and Edenderry with 6 ClIrs

As an elected member of the Edenderry Municipal District with 6 clirs this area is very evenly divided
over the Municipal area i would ask that this Municipal area continue to serve the public as it
currently exist and no change be incurred

| believe Offaly county council's Municipal Districts are well served by the current number of
Councillors per population and therefore i would hope this would continue after the commission has
completed its work

Best regards

Clir Eddie Fitzpatrick



